
It will open in the Hall at the following days and times:
Monday 1st September from 8.30-9.15am and 2.30-3.30pm
Tuesday 2nd September from 8.30-9.15am and 2.30-3.30pm

Wednesday 3rd September 2.30-3.30pm time 
Thursday 4  September from 8.30-9.15am and 2.30-3.30pmth

Students will have an opportunity to visit the fair and write a wish list of books they are
interested in during week 7, which they will bring home and share with families.

Our book fair is eftpos only, we will not be accepting any cash purchases and
purchasing is for parents only. Students will not be able to purchase directly from the

Book Fair. 

So come along to find the best new books and help to earn free books for our library!

Our Scholastic Book Fair isOur Scholastic Book Fair is
Nearly Here!Nearly Here!  


